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Fiscal Detail and Notes
The Department of Transportation has indicated that staff time of approximately 40 hours at a cost of $3,000 to 
$3,500 would be needed to perform this study.  This would mean staff would not be able to work on other priorities. 

132nd MAINE LEGISLATURE

Resolve, to Direct the Department of Transportation to Report Progress Made Toward Implementing 
Recommendations Based on the 2025 Public Transit Advisory Council Report

Fiscal Note for Bill as Engrossed with:
C "A" (H-302)

Committee: Transportation

Fiscal Note

Current biennium cost increase - Highway Fund
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